
 
 

 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 
 
The Board of Directors of the Oregon Water Wonderland Unit II Sanitary District will 
hold a Special Meeting on Tuesday May 9, 2023, at 10:00 a.m. at the district office, 
located at 55841 Swan Rd, Bend OR 97707.   

 
AGENDA 

 
1) Main Lagoon Aeration 

 
 

This is a public meeting, and the district reserves the right, if necessary, to call an 
Executive Session.  All meetings, except Executive Sessions, are open to the public 
and accessible to the disabled.  Anyone requiring special accommodation should 
contact the district office at (541) 593-3124. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
POSTED 5/8/23 OFFICE BUILDING, WEBSITE, BULLETIN BOARD 
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